From: tam shearing
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Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories: -

Tasmanian Planning Commission
GPO Box 1691
Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

| yhave deep concerns about the deal the Liberal gov have made with the AFL. The stadium is not needed, especially
since they want York Park (UTAS stadium) renovated as well, This is huge corporation that has tax free status giving our
State an ultimatum that is ridiculous.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

The government has been underhanded & secretive about a deal that will cost our State a fortune from now until who
knows when. The current Tasmanian gov needs to be more transparent & | believe the Stadium is worth going to an
election over.

Yours faithfully,

tam shearing





